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On 29 March 2018, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) received 
a request on behalf of counsel for the Marine Farming Association Incorporated and Aquaculture New 
Zealand Limited.  
 
The request was for a one day extension to the date for filing legal submissions, specifically that it 
now fall due on Wednesday 4 April 2018. The reason provided for the request was the unavailability 
of a submitter, which meant counsel was unable to finalise the legal submission.  
 
The Panel considered the request for an extension to filing was reasonable and the counsel’s legal 
submission on behalf of these two submitters would be required by Wednesday 4 April 2018. 
 
 
Dated 3 April 2018 
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 


